MEMBERS' QUERIES.

"The Joseph Rowntree Village Trust"  from Dr.Reg Powell.

We are often faced with the problem of finding the user of a
perfin, but I wish to bring to your notice the reverse problem of
finding the perfin for a known user.

My son-in-law, who 1is fifty-two, saw the stamps perfined JRVT in
use in his York home from about 1940 to 1950. This perfin
belonged to the Joseph Rowntree Village Trust, of which his father
was the Secretary. It was in the village of New Earswick that the
York firm of Rowntree had built houses for renting to some of
their employees.

Hence these perfined stamps are likely to be found on letters and
receipts stored in the New Earswick-York area. This is where a
search should be made, and hopefully you may bring this perfin
into our catalogue, and add another to your collection.





